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Wishing You a Peaceful New Year
We, the board and staff of the Peace Economy Project (PEP) wish you

and yours a joyous holiday season and peaceful New Year.  Our
work to raise consciousness about unchecked military

spending, where our tax dollars are really invested and
champion a truly peaceful economy goes on. It would not be

possible without your support, involvement and
donations. Our fight  will continue in 2013. For now, we wish

you and yours the very best of the holiday season.   
  

STAY INFORMED
CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE OR ON FACEBOOK & TWITTER

    
                                                                  CLICK HERE               CLICK HERE

 
PEP WEBSITE

CLICK HERE 
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